
Subject: Re: Hollywood Media District BID, 2014 4th Quarter Report
From: Rick Scott
Date: 04/11/2016 03:48 PM
To: Jim Omahen
CC: Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>

Thanks Jim. 

On Mon, Apr 11, 2016 at 3:30 PM, Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org> wrote:
Rick, attached to this message is our Hollywood Media District BID, 2014 4th Quarter Report.

--
Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA  90038
Ph 323.860.0088
Fax 323.860.0089

MediaDistrict.org

-- 
Rick Scott
Neighborhood and Business Improvement District Division
Office of the City Clerk 
213.978.1121 direct 
213.978.1099 main 
Fax 213.978.1130
Rick.Scott@lacity.org 


